
 
 
 

CITY COUNCIL 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING 

NOVEMBER 3, 2020 
 
 

The regular meeting of the City Council on Tuesday, 
November 3, 2020 has been canceled. 

 
 

The next regular meeting of the City Council will now be 
Tuesday, November 17, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. 

 
*** NEW LOCATION*** 

To protect our residents, officials, and staff, and aligned with the Governor’s 
executive order to Shelter-at-Home, this meeting is being conducted utilizing 

teleconferencing means consistent with State order that that allows the public to 
address the local legislative body electronically. 

 
 
 
Janet Calderon  
City Clerk 


